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To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Exxon Company, U.S.A. has had a business relationship
with Canine Services Inc., headed by Mr. Anthony Piegaro, for the past eight
years.

Mr. Piegaro's firm has been instrumental in Exxon's contraband/drug
enforcement program, covering an area from Maine to the Carolina's. He has
worked for several different Exxon Affiliates, including Shipping, Refining,
Marketing, and Chemicals. It has been my observation that Mr. Piegaro's
professionalism, background, and experience has fostered the continuing good
relationship between our Company and Canine Services Inc. over the years.

His rates are competitive with other firms offering drug detection and interdiction
programs. Additionally, the quality of his services is above average. | would
highly recommend Canine Services Inc. to any company considering
contraband/drug detection in the work place.
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